
10 things you must know about MERS

[Source : Central MERS Relief Headquarters]



Complete survey on visitors of Pyeongtaek St. Mary’s Hospital

(Source : Division of Disease Policy, Ministry of Health and Welfare ☎ 044-202-2505)

□ As the number of MERS patients increases recently, the Ministry of

Health and Welfare and the Gyeonggi Provincial Government are

planning to conduct a survey on everyone who visited the Pyeongtaek

St. Mary’s hospital where the largest number of MERS cases were

reported. This is to identify people who were in close contact with MERS

patients but has not been monitored.

□ Therefore, those who visited the Pyeongtaek St. Mary’s Hospital from

May 15th to 29th for any reasons are requested to contact the Call

Center operated by the Gyeonggi Province(Tel. 031-120) or the Ministry of

Health and Welfare(Tel. 129). You can also contact through the Website of

Ministry of Health and Welfare.

○ Those who visited the hospital besides the above-mentioned period or

have no relation to the hospital are not required to contact the

authorities.

□ For those who contact will go through an interview to identify their

health condition and history of hospital visit, etc.

○ In case there are suspected symptoms, a medical team will be

dispatched to take the person to the temporary quarantine hospital

where he or she gets medical examinations and be monitored

○ In case there is no symptom, the person will be directed to a

self-quarantine for 14 days after the date of hospital visit. The

quarantine will be lifted if there is no symptom during the period.

□ Those who meet the criteria mentioned above are requested to report to

the authorities in order to guarantee the safety of the family as well as

him- or herself.

○ The general public is also requested to follow preventive measures

including personal sanitation while refraining from worrying excessively

which causes an unnecessary social turmoil.


